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As we move into the month of June our afterschool program 
begins to come to the close of another successful school year! 
Many great memories were made this past school year in our 

MYSB ASP family and those can never be duplicated or  
replaced! Each school year also brings new transitions for our 
students as they move onto the next grade, and some to a new 
school. These kids are a big part of our lives and the time we 
share with them leaves a lasting impression on our minds and 

hearts. Many of our kids stay in the ASP for 5 years or more and 
we literally watch them grow up before our eyes. Please see  

inside for our recognition of both past and present MYSB ASP 
treasures who are graduating this year moving on to college, the 
military, high school, middle school; & still others moving on 

from college! Congratulations we are proud of you all and wish 
you every success in the coming years! 

 As we wrap up this school year and begin both re-registration 
& new registration for the 2016-2017 ASP, we are also busy 
organizing our plans for our summer center program, so even 
though June is supposed to be our “wind-down” month, we still 
remain busy getting ready for summer!  
 Thank you to all the families, residents & students who gave so 
much of their time and energy to the MYSB program this past 
year. As we move to our “new home” (the former Fair Oaks 

School) for the 2016-2017 school year we look forward to more 
space, an indoor gym, and grassy fields to play on! But we will 
still miss the place we called “home” for over 25 years! Good 

thing we can take all of the great memories with us!   
(See inside for details!) 

*Please remember during this Prom & Graduation season to 
keep these happy occasions a happy time for all of our  

families, so please be safe! Making responsible decisions 
may not always be the popular thing to do, but it is the 

smartest thing to do!   

  
 <3 DON’T FORGET YOUR DAD OR THE SPECIAL 
SOMEONE “LIKE A DAD” on SUNDAY JUNE 19th!  

THERE ARE TONS OF WAYS TO SHOW HIM HOW 
MUCH YOU LOVE & CARE ABOUT HIM! 

 

Have a Safe &  
Sensational Summer! 
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Remember to stay tuned to The Youth Scoop, the Montville Events Magazine,  
our website: www.montvilleyouth.org and our Facebook page for up-to-date  

program, service & event  information, or give us a call at 848-7724 to speak with a staff 
member.  We will be happy to assist you in any way we can!  

Direct Dialog 



The results are in... 

The Youth Action Council wrapped up the 2016 Penny Drive at the end of April 
and the results are in! MYSB and MYAC along with help for the Montville  

Community raised… 

$972.00 

for Safe Futures of New London 
MYAC hosted a Movie Night Kick off Event, a Wake-A-Thon and our third annual 
Penny Drive Play Day, as well as having Penny Jars throughout the schools and 
the Town of Montville!  A big thank you to all those who donated this year! 

 
After over 25 years on Route 32 Montville Youth  

Service Bureau is moving to a new home.  
Beginning August 29th we will be located at the  

former Fair Oaks Building located on the corner of 
Chesterfield Road and Old Colchester Road.  

Please feel free to contact us with any questions! 

5th Grade: 
Yalitza Ayala 

Haylee Bronson 
Quentin DeShong 

Chris Gorski 
Jake Hall 

Jeremiah Irizarry 
Anthony Martin 
Bianca Santiago 
Amari Venett 

Grace Walencyzk 

8th Grade: 
Vicky Chen 
Alan Frank 
Erin Lyons 

Peyton McNichol 
Crystal Messer 

Amanda Plantier 
Dominick Saguiped 

High School: 
Chantell Disco 

Aubrey Domijan 
Brendan Rothholz 

Jack Thayer 
Casey McCracken 

Frances Yu 
Matt Stone 

Angela Liang 
Tiffany Liang 

Terrance Zhang 
Joey Zou 
Vicky Lin 

Jeremy Sagun College: 
Jordan Hartman 

CC Ciaudelli 
Zander Johnson 
Jamie Murphy 

Matt Clark 



{Happy June Birthdays} 

 

Saraiya Mack– 21st 
Reagen Anderson– 23rd 

Billy White– 26th 
Brendan Bernier– 29th 

 

~Odds & Ends~ 
Re-registration for 2016-2017 After School Program 

Current ASP Participants re-registration: 
Monday, June 6th– Friday, June 10th 8am-6pm 

The total cost for the 2015-2016 School Year is $210 
(Sibling payment plans are as follows: 1st- $210, 2nd-$170, 3rd-$130 and 4th-$90) 

A $50 deposit is due, for each child, at the time of re-registration.  
The balance is due no later than Friday, August 12th 

If you do not register your child by 6pm on June 10th,  
your child will no longer be in the program.  

(No new registration will be accepted between June 1st thru June 19th).  

If you register your child after the 19th, they will be placed on the waiting list.  
NO EXCEPTIONS! 

New Registration (including siblings) begins on Monday, June 20th at 9am.  
Parents with children on the waiting list do not need to re-register, MYSB staff will contact you 

when there is a spot open for the ASP. 

 

 

 

 

 

Erika Santiago joined our ASP family last 
fall, and we are so happy that she did! Erika 

is outgoing and has a wonderful sense of 
humor! She is always up for a good joke 

and a laugh! 
Erika always makes sure everyone feels  
included and welcome with her smile!  

Erika makes sure she balances her time 
here with homework and socialization! One 
of the things we love about her is her love 

for her family!  

Keep being you, Erika, because we think 
you are awesome! 



Montville Youth Service Bureau 
Be sure to check out our website for other great programs we offer 

throughout the yearwww.montvil leyouth.org 

Montville Youth Service Bureau 

289 Route 32 

Uncasville, CT  06382 

 
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

   1 

ASP 
2:30-6 

2 

ASP 
2:30-6 

3 

ASP 
2:30-6 

 

4 

Center 
Closed 

5 

Center 
Closed 

6 

ASP 
2:30-6 

7 

ASP 
2:30-6 

8 

ASP 
2:30-6 

9 

ASP 
2:30-6 

Advisory 
Board 6pm 

10 

ASP 
2:30-6 

 

11 

Center  
Closed 

 

12 

Center 
Closed 

13 

LAST DAY  
OF SCHOOL 

Close at 
5:30pm 

14 

Office 
Hours 
8-4:30 

15 

Office 
Hours 
8-4:30 

16 

Office 
Hours 
8-4:30 

17 

Office 
Hours 
8-4:30 

18 

Center 
Closed 

19 

Center 
Closed 

20 

Summer  
Center 
8:30-5 

21 

Office 
Hours 
8-4:30 

22 

SC-Six Flags 
9-6 

23 

Office 
Hours 
8-4:30 

24 

Summer  
Center 
8:30-5 

25 

Center 
Closed 

26 

Center 
Closed 

                 

27 

Summer  
Center 
8:30-5 

28 

Office 
Hours 
8-4:30 

29 

SC-Ocean 
Beach 

10:30-3:30 

30 

Office 
Hours 
8-4:30 

  


